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Attention: News Editor                                    October 12, 2021 

 

 

ELECTRICAL ISSUE IMPACTING OPERATIONS AT 

READING HEIGHTS #1 FACILITY IN ST. JAMES 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising customers served by its Reading Heights #1 

facility in St James, that the current disruption in their regular water supply is due an electrical 

issue at the facility. 

 

Affected areas include Anchovy, Reading Heights, Rock Pleasant, Comfort Hall, Childermas and 

Lethe. 

 

Maintenance team working to complete repair works by 6 p.m. today. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused. 

               

 

-End- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


